
  

 

 
 

FRIENDS OF YSGOL Y WAUN SUMMER FAIR 
A big, big thank you to all of the members of the Friends of Ysgol Y Waun committee 
organising our Summer Fair yesterday and to all of the staff, pupils and volunteers who helped 
run the stalls and run the activities. It was wonderful to see so many of our families there 

supporting this event – thank you!!  The grand sum of £2923.77 was raised – well done 

everybody!!! 
 
 
GOVERNORS REPORT TO PARENTS 
Our Governing Body are pleased to present their end of year report for parents. You can find 
this document on our school website within the ‘Useful Information’ page. Paper copies will also 
be available in both of our school offices for parents who do not have access to the internet. 
 
 
END OF YEAR REPORTS 
End of Year reports will be sent home with pupils today. Each report includes a return slip, 
should you wish to comment on your child’s report. On a personal note, it has been a pleasure 
to read the reports and to see just how much progress all pupils are making across the school!  
Bendigedig Pawb! 
 
 

KS2 END OF TERM  PARTY DAYS 

 Mrs Edwards, Mrs Green and Mr Matthews’ class party day will be Wednesday 17th July, 
children may come in their own clothes. 

 Miss Cornford and Mr Powell’s class party day will be Monday 15th July, children may 
come in their own clothes. 

 
 
CHAPEL LANE PARTIES (children may come to school on their party days dressed in their 
own clothes / party clothes)  

 Mrs Wiggan’s class (Magnolia), Mrs Morgan’s class (Willow) and Mrs McCunnell’s / Mrs 
Rowlands’ class (Juniper)Tuesday afternoon.  

 Mrs Lines’ class (Elm) – Next Wednesday  morning  

 Miss Hughes’ class (Maple) and Mrs Thomas’ class (Pine) – next Wednesday afternoon  
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 
Miss Hughes would like to thank all of the parents and family members who supported 

the Criw Cymraeg Stall at yesterday’s Summer Fair when £29.05 was raised to be added 

to our Criw’s fundraising to date.  We would also like to send a big diolch yn fawr to all 

of our families who have supported us this school year. 

 

 Gwyliau Hapus Pawb! 



 
 
 
 
SCHOOL MEALS 
On Wednesday 17th July our School Meals dinner theme will be ‘Picnic Party’ 
The menu will include : - mini pizza, cheese & onion roll, fries and corn on the cob, followed by 
an ice-cream tub and aqua juice. Normal school meals prices apply- £2.40. 
WEATHER PERMITTING – THE PUPILS WILL BE HAVING THEIR LUNCH OUTSIDE 
 
 
2019 – 20 TERM DATES 
Term dates have now been added to our school website to assist you in planning for the year 
ahead! 
 

SCHOOL CLOSES FOR THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS NEXT FRIDAY 19th JULY AND 

RE-OPENS ON WENESDAY 4th SEPTMEBER.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


